
CRICUT POLICY

The library owns a Cricut Expression for use by the public in the library.  The library reserves
the right to deny use of the equipment.  The Cricut will only be used by library cardholders.
There will be no cost to use the Cricut; however you must provide your own materials or
purchase from existing stock.  Prior to first use, the card holder must view the DVD—Basic Use
of Cricut.

The library will not be liable for function failure of, injuries or property damage caused by
objects or materials made through the use of the Cricut.  The library strongly recommends that
the Cricut not be used to make things that could prove harmful or that would result in significant
cost to the user if they fail.  The library does not guarantee a successful product.
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